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Mail-in voting should remain an option in every election in Oregon. It increases the 

likelihood that more people will be able to vote than in-person- only voting. 

The goal should be that the highest percent of voters possible will take the time to 

vote. 

I have enjoyed in-person voting in the past, and I would not oppose that as an 

adjunct to mail-in voting. 

 

I can’t help believe that this push by the Republican Party is an attempt to limit the 

numbers of people who vote. Their leaders have said clearly that they do better in 

elections with fewer voters participating! 

 

Please do not change something that works and is simple, like mail-in voting. It works 

for disabled people, working families with children who have time constraints, all 

kinds of working, busy people who cannot make it to a polling place. 

 

Thank you. 


